

BACK TO SCHOOL BBQ

A big giant THANK YOU for everyone who came out to the back to school BBQ. It was so nice to see everyone's faces, the laughter, the mingling, and love for our amazing community! A special thank you to ALL the parents who jumped in to make this possible. We appreciate you!

Because of YOU, EB was able to raise roughly \$1800 from the BBQ, and \$1200 from sports day. These funds will go directly towards funding the grade 6 camps this year. Final numbers will be calculated minus expenses and shared at our first PAC meeting which has been moved to October 3rd @6:30 in the school Library. Hope to see you there.

@englishbluffelementaryschool